
BROWN’S BULLETIN 

Results: House Art 
In our first ever House Art competition we were 

delighted to see some amazing contributions and 

effort throughout the school. The results were as 

follows: 

KS2/KS3 Winners 

1st - Lucas K (Brontë) 

2nd - Henry D (Dickens) 

3rd - Toby S (Brontë) 

4th - Ramsay S (Dickens) 

KS4/KS5 Winners 

1st - Emily D (Shakespeare) 

2nd - Noah H (Shakespeare) 

3rd - Zach W (Dickens) 

4th - Mia P (Brontë) 

Congratulations to all who took part! 

Housekeeping  

 As we rapidly approach the colder weather it is worth 

reminding everyone of the increased importance of 

appropriate clothing for students this year. We would 

encourage all students to have a coat due to the use of 

the outdoor waiting bays. School hoodies can also be 

ordered on request from the school office. Students 

must have suitable clothing for Healthy Living 

Enrichment on Wednesday afternoons.  

 Water bottles are essential for students as the 

fountains will remain out of use. We are, of course, 

willing to refill bottles but are striving to reduce the use 

of single use plastic bottles in school.  

 Due to lockdown we will be restricting visitors to the 

setting to those that are absolutely necessary. 

Professionals involved in student wellbeing and support 

will still be permitted on site.  

Dates for the Calendar 

Anti Bullying Day: 20th 

November 

Shoebox Appeal: 25th 

November 

End of Term: 11th December 

(1pm finish) 

 

House Standings 

At the end of the first term 

the overall House standings 

are as follows:  

 

Shakespeare – 181  

Brontë – 142  

Stevenson – 139 

Dickens – 126   

 

Points were awarded from 

sports competitions within 

form groups and the whole 

school House Art 

competition.  

 

Shakespeare have made a 

strong start in looking to 

retain their title! 
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Issue 004 

Parents’ Evening 
It had been our intention to release the first set of parents’ 

evening dates for the new academic year shortly after half 

term. However, due to the recently imposed lockdown we 

are having to review how we intend on hosting these 

meetings. We are working with the Local Authority and 

liaising with other professionals to determine the safest and 

most efficient solution. We hope to provide you with more 

information soon.  

 


